Marchese, Deborah

From: Marchese, Deborah

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 10:51 AM
To: 'rrudd @tierraeng.com'

(of Scott, Jimmy

Subject: FW: North Hancock Revisions
Attachments: Revised Profile.dwg

Robert,

Piease see CADD file updates attached,

Thanks,
Deb

From: Kirkland, Alan

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 7:54 AM
To: Scott, Jimmy; Marchese, Deborah

Subject: FW: North Hancock Revisions

Here is the CADD file for the updates | recently sent to you guys for the Turnpike tie in. | will let you guys distribute this
file for tracking purposes.

Thanks.,

From: Schwartz, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2015 1:06 PM
To: Kirkland, Alan

Subject: North Hancock Revisions

Robert E., Schwartz

Roadway Designer II, Engineering Division
Lake County Public Works

350 N. Sinclair Avenue

Tavares, F1. 32778
rschwartz@lakecountyfl.goy

direct 352.253.9035

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from government officials regarding government/public
business is public record available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.




